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Sunday school action songs for preschoolers

This 4-disc SET of CDs contains 101 of the most popular children's songs performed by children and young adults in a fun modern style. The full set provides over three hours of musical entertainment that is perfect for Sunday school, rainy days, singing on debt, or just plain old listening fun. Track
volume: 1 1. Jesus Loves Me (00:02:11) 2. Rebellion and The Shining (Ark, Ark) (00:02:09) 3. I'm C.H.R.I.S.T.I.A.N. (00:02:15) 4. B.I.N.G.O. (00:00:52) 5. Row, row, row of your boat (00:02:06) 6. Get on board (00:01:41) 7. Don't fight to be Daniel (00:01:29) 8. live, lively (00:03:37) 9. Head, shoulders,
knees and legs (00:02:20) 10. Deep and Wide (00:02:42) 11. Hallelu, Hallelu (00:01:10) 12. Baa Baa Black Sheep (00:02:38) 13. I worked on the railway (00:02:44) 14. where where my little dog left (00:01:06) 15. Jesus wants me to be a sunbeam (00:01:30) 16. Lord (00:03:41) 17. Peter, James and John
in the sailboat (00:01:52) 18. Everyone should know (00:01:58) 19. Rig-A-Jig Jig (00:01:11) 20. Over the meadow (00:01:45) 21. Happy Express Day (00:03:16) 22. Religion of the Old Age (00:01:45) 23. I got Rob (00:01:39) 24. Two little thrushes (00:01:30) 25. Give me oil in the lamp (00:01:17) Volume:
2 1. This little light is mine (00:02:11) 2. He has the whole world in his hands (00:02:09) 3. Ezekiel saw the wheel (00:02:15) 4. John Jacob Jingleheimer Schmidt (00:00:52) 5. I'm in the Lord's Army (00:02:06) 6. Sackcheus (00:01:41) 7. Isn't he wonderful (00:01:29) 8. Jesus Loves Little Children
(00:03:37) 9. Polly Wally Doodle (00:02:20) 10. Farmer at Dell (00:02:42) 11. You sleep (00:01:10) 12. Go say on the mountain (00:02:38) 13. I have a world like a river (00:02:44) 14. Rock A My Soul (00:01:06) 15. Boom boom, it's not great to be crazy (00:01:30) 16. Ants march (00:03:41) 17. Jesus even
loves me (00:01:52) 18. I decided to follow Jesus (00:01:58) 19. Pop goes weasel (00:01:11) 20. Yankee Doodle (00:01:45) 21. Kum-Ba-Yah (00:03:16) 22. Be kind to your friends with web kicks (00:01:45) 23. If you're Happpy and you know it (00:01:39) 24. Oh, my God, that could be (00:01:30) 25. Little
David (Play On Your Harp) (00:01:17) Volume: 3 1. Itsy Bitsy Spider (00:00:55) 2. Michael, row of boats on the shore (00:02:48) 3. Sage and stupid man (00:01:13) 4. B-I-B-L-E (00:02:07) 5. My God is so big (00:01:25) 6. Kudos to Him, Glory To Him (00:02:33) 7. His Banner Over Me Love (00:01:34) 8.
Someone is knocking on your door (00:02:12) 9. Small wheel turning in my heart (00:01:32) 10. This is My Commandment (00:01:31) 11. Down the river bank (00:02:20) 12. Here we go around Mulberry Bush (00:01:15) 13. Bear crossed the mountain (00:01:35) 14. Jesus loves babies like me (00:01:08)
15. Silver and Gold i None (00:01:38) 16. Alphabet Song (ABC Song) (00:01:10) 17. Swing Low, Sweet Chariot (00:02:34) 18. (00:02:12) 19. Shu Fly Fly Bother Me (00:00:53) 20. I will not be moved (00:02:10) 21. Old MacDonald had a farm (00:02:11) 22. Maria had a small lamb (00:00:59) 23. Joshua
fought at the Battle of Jericho (00:02:07) 24. Come and come with me (00:01:20) 25. Lord My Shepherd (00:01:59) Volume: 4 1. Wonderful Words of Life (00:02:07) 2. Glitter, Glitter, Little Star (00:01:50) 3. Blue Bird, Blue Bird (00:01:40) 4. It's raining, pouring (00:00:48) 5. Jack and Jill (00:00:41) 6. Muffin
Man (00:00:48) 7. Whisper Prayer (00:02:01) 8. Oh, how I love Jesus (00:03:10) 9. Standin' In need of prayer (00:01:55) 10. There's a hole in the bottom of the sea (00:01:56) 11. S-M-I-L-E (00:02:35) 12. My Bonnie lies over the ocean (00:01:29) 13. Old grey mare (00:01:08) 14. London Bridge (00:01:12)
15. We get together (00:01:44) 16. Jacob's Staircase (00:02:41) 17. Down in My Heart (00:02:33) 18. Wheels on the bus (00:01:29) 19. When the Saints march at (00:02:25) 20. Dry Bones (00:01:13) 21. Who did (Iona Swallow) (00:02:01) 22. Every promise in the book is mine (00:01:05) 23. I will sing
Mercy of the Lord forever (00:02:21) 24. Down station (00:01:27) 25. Who built the Ark (00:02:08) 26. Jesus loves me (00:02:36) I love music. While no one wants to hear me sing - a good rockin' worship tune is one of my favorite parts of Sunday School. But if you're anything like me, you know, it can be
hard to find great Sunday School songs. Especially when you want to go beyond the usual songs that you always sing. Even the most amazing tune, after she's had her time in the spotlight, just starts to feel old. So I put together a list of songs that are rocking a good time and message Jesus at the center
of them. For this list I had one additional requirement for songs ... they were supposed to be fun to sing. There is, of course, room for slower more reflective songs in worship, but for this particular list I'm only interested in upbeat ones! Finally, to make the list I wanted songs that SOUND like songs kids
listen to today. Songs should still represent the same gospel truth, but in a more modern style of sound. List of songs: 1. I decided to follow Jesus, I still love the old classics we used to sing in church. But when I discover a team of people who have put a modern twist on old Sunday school songs to make
them sound new and fresh again, I get so excited!!! So take a moment to listen to this: Lyrics: I decided to follow Jesus; I decided to follow Jesus; I decided to follow Jesus; There is no turning back, no turning back. (2x) It gives me hope for every new day I'm going to follow Jesus He lights my way all the
way I'm going to follow I will go where He leads I am going to follow Jesus No Way Back 2. Jesus loves me again, here's another classic song that doesn't sound like the original. I was thrilled to find this update update because the message of this song is so important. If children believed that God truly
and deeply loves them, it would change their lives forever. We so often think that God loves us the way we love others, with conditions attached. But our Heavenly Father loves us NEVER. Okay, don't get me! Here's a rock version of Jesus Loves Me: (singing starts at about 0:21) Lyrics: Na-na-na na-Na
Jesus loves me It I know for the Bible tells me so Full Text: 3. My God is so great (so strong and so mighty) Another classic, with another modern update. I think the first time I used this song for a lesson about Elijah calling the prophets of Waal on Mount Carmel. After we talked about soaking the wet altar
of Elijah and God rain down the fire from the sky we sang this song as a class together a couple of times. I'll never forget that Wednesday night! Check It Out: Lyrics: My God Is So Big and So Strong And So Mighty There's Nothing, that my God can not do (4x) At the beginning God did everything that God
just said And the world came to being He sent a flood and did all new He parted the sea And let His men go through He helped the boy bring a giant straight down Joshua marched the Walls fell to earth These acts of power are worthy of praise But if you want to question my God and His ways (I will look at
you in the eye and say:) Full lyric: 4. This little light mine the original version of this song is so .... If you teach preschoolers or young children in one form or another or fashion I suppose the sing-song original is great in these circumstances. But otherwise... Get hold of this version: Lyrics: This little light is
mine I'm going to let it shine This little light mine I'm going to let it shine. I'm going to let him shine Everywhere I go, I'm going to let him shine Everywhere I go, I'm going to let him shine everywhere I go, I'm going to let him shine everywhere I go, where I go, I'm going to let him shine everywhere I go, I'm
going to let him shine everywhere I go, I'm going to let him shine everywhere I go, I'm going to let him shine everywhere I go. I'm going to let him shine wherever I go, I'm going to let him shine wherever I go, I'm going to let him shine wherever I go, I'm going to let him shine wherever I go, I'm going to let
him shine wherever I go, I'm going to let him shine wherever I go, I'm going to let him shine. let it shine even when I'm afraid I'm going to let shine Even when I'm afraid I'm going to let shine Even when I'm afraid I'm going to let the shine, let it shine, let it shine this little light of mine I'm going to let it shine
this little light I'm going to let it shine Let it shine, let it shine, let it shine (x3) 5. I have a world like River This song barely qualifies for the list. You learn the melody instantly and it sounds pretty much like a song we grew up with kids. The difference for me is sounds more modern, the end of the song
sounds better to me, and if I'm honest ... I think the lyrical video is cool. Text: Movements: Lyrics: I have a world like a river I have a world like a river I have a world like a river In my soul I have a world like a river I have a world, like a river I have a world like a river In my soul I have love as an ocean soul I
have love like the ocean In my soul I have joy as a fountain I have joy, like a fountain In my soul I have joy as a fountain in my soul I have peace, love and joy as the river I have peace, love and joy, like the river I have peace, love and joy, as the river I have peace, love and joy, as the river I have peace,
love and joy in my soul , love and joy as a river I have peace, love and joy, as the river I have peace, love and joy as the river In my soul 6. I sing the Mighty Power of God Sometimes I play Lifetree Kids songs when I'm alone in the car. This is one of them. It's a great melody of worship, that they did a little
more fun than I remembered this time: Lyrics: There's no greater power than the power of our God (x2) I sing the mighty pow'r God who made the mountains grow that spread the flowing seas abroad and built the high sky I sing wisdom, which developed the sun to rule the day the moon shines full on his
command and all the stars obey There is no greater power than our God (x2 The fruit of the Spirit is not coconut well, confession of the time. I listened to this (semi-funny) song TOO much in the car myself. It's catchy, it's fun, and it's pretty stinkin' educational too. (It's probably stuck in your head if you
listen to this... This Sunday school song is a fun way to instill the spirit fruit in a child's brain. Plus... Today my 5 year old was with his wife at the grocery store when he noticed some coconuts. He immediately says, Stop your mother! Then he walks up to the coconut, presses it and says, The fruit of the
spirit is not a coconut. It's a huge victory in my book, and another reason I love this song: Lyrics: The Fruit of the Spirit is not a coconut Fruit of the Spirit not a coconut If you want to be a coconut You might as well hear it: You can't be the fruit of the Spirit Cause fruit love, joy, peace, patience, kindness,
kindness, loyalty to gentleness and self-control Love, joy, peace, kindness Full lyric: 8. Let's get a little crazy This tune is one of those fun opener-type Sunday school songs. It doesn't have a ton of Scripture in it, but it's a great way to get children to sing and move, while reinforcing the idea that we're here
to spread God's love to all. Also, LifeTree Kids filmed this on what appears to be something.... So, it's fun!! Words: Come on, clap your hands! Just like that! That's it! We're all in this together and we're having fun we're here to spread the love of God so everyone is going to get a little crazy and a little wild
here we go now, come give it a try! Move it left now Move it right Find someone you don't know, give them hi-5 stomp legs louder (yes, you guys doin' awesome!) wave your hands above (c'mon!) find someone else now and give them a hi-5 (let's go!) ... G.C. G.C. G.C. G.C. G.C. G.C. G.C. G.C. G.C.
(Whoo!) We're all in this together and we're having fun we're here to spread the love of God so everyone is going to get a little crazy and a little wild here we go now, come give it a try! Lyrics: 9. Nothing Is Impossible This super-duper is a fantastic song about having faith in God. It speaks of life not by
what we can see or feel, but by knowing who is with us and referring to our best interest. We sang it quite a bit in my church, so it's really familiar to me. But I'm sure for many of you it's a fun new song. Add it to your repertoire so that your children can move and sing about faith in our Savior! Lyrics:
Through you I can do everything I can do all because it is you who gives me the power Of Nothing is impossible Through you blind eyes open fortress broken I live by faith Nothing is impossible! I'm not going to live by what I see, I'm not going to live on what I feel, in the depths I know you're here with me,
I know you can do anything Full Text: 10. Wake Whoever created the look for this lyrical/movement video did a good job. I like the black and white treatment of people who make movements. I really can't think of much to say about this song, so instead of me typing a bunch of nonsense that most you
won't read anyway, let me just put a video here for you to watch: Lyrics: In the break of the day, in the hope that we will rise We say Your name, we will raise your eyes Tune your hearts to your rhythm where we go, there you will be with fire in our eyes, our life-light Your love indomitable, this blazing of the
streets will glow forever bright your glory to break through the night You will never disappear, your love here will never disappear. beaming through me me in my life shining through me every day you wake up in me, wake up in me You are in my heart forever you wake up in me, wake up in me You are in
my heart forever Full Text: No other God above, and no other God reigns, but our God. What else do you need for your kids to understand what it is? Play this song and let them enjoy praising God! Lyrics: Stay close to me, Lord, and tuck me down the waters your love is replete with strengthening these
wings, Lord, so I can soar over the storm right through the storm Right through the storm Woah oh oh We will lift you above Woah oh We will lift you above the Full Lyrics: Brighter This song is about the light and love of Jesus. Listening to it as I type this in mid-autumn, it seems that a great song to go
along with the Christmas message about Jesus being the light of the world, or the wise after the light, etc ... Hillsong Kids is another publisher I love that really does some great things for kids. Many of you are probably super familiar with the Hillsong Kids, but perhaps some of you have never heard a song
of their called Brighter: Lyrics: You Shine Brighter Than Any Star in the Sky Your Light Shines Through the Darkness of the Night jesus Forever I Find Everything, that I am in your love, love, love You with me At every turn that I take your love to me You called me by the name of Jesus forever I find all that
I have in your love, love, love Let the music play Hear us praise your name Watch the darkness disappear Dance night completely We have found our place in the grace of the dance savior night away Your light takes me full text: 13. Alive We pretty much carry this song in my church. Although I still
couldn't make a move if my life depended on it, I know the words very well. the chorus of this song is magical: You are alive in us... My love has made us free! I want nothing more than for a group of children to have tons of pleasure singing a song about how Christ is alive in his children, and that His
love is what frees us from the bondage of sin. Love it!!! Text: I got lost with a broken heart. Now I am separated from the ashes I was born again Forever safe in the hands of the Savior You more than my words could say that I will follow you Lord for all my days I will correct my eyes, follow in your ways
forever free in infinite grace 'Because you, you are my freedom We will lift you above, lift you above your love, your love, your love never ends Oh, about full lyrics: 14. Give It Away Did You Ever Loved gift so much that you wanted to tell everything friends about it? Kids love to talk about their new toys...
but it's time to get them to talk about sharing the greatest gift of all-God's love! This song will do the trick. Not only is it upbeat and fun, but it encourages children to share the word of God with others! You won't find too many upbeat Sunday school songs that talk about witnesses, so I'd say this is one rare
find. Check it out! Lyrics: I feel good in the crazy way God's love has changed me more than I can say can't keep it in, need him to tell the world that your love revolves me around and around yes, it turns me upside down I can't believe how much you love me more than I can contain I'm going to turn
around and give, give, give it oh-oh-oh, I'm going to give it oh-oh-oh, I'm going to give away the full text here: I can't get enough of the songs I can't get. This song Bethel Music really makes 2 Corinthians 3:17 hit at home in a fun, meaningful way: Now the Lord is the Spirit, and where the Spirit of the Lord,
there is freedom. (NIV) No, no, no. I also love the fact that it's catchy, but there are lyrics that are deeper than the rain puddle depth we get from many other children's Sunday school songs. It can even make your students forget everything that bothers them, and feel really free to just stand up and praise
God! Lyrics: You have come to free the captives You have come to bring us the freedom of My Sin, and my refusal met your blood and my acceptance Now I am alive to bring you praise Where the Spirit of the Lord, there is freedom Where the Spirit of the Lord, there is freedom Every chain is broken
through you, Jesus Where the Spirit of the Lord, there is freedom your blood has covered every sin Your grace gives me the opportunity to win My pain and my oppression met your blood and my acceptance Now I am alive to bring you praise I am free, I am free to dance and I am free to sing . There is
power in the blood back to those good ol' anthems again. They are good for a reason - they are full of sound teachings and fully focused on God and His works. This is one amazing upbeat twist on the anthem (with hand movements!) that your children probably already know by heart... or at least you do.
Lyrics: There is power, there is power there are miracle workin' power, power, miracle-working power In the blood of the Lamb there is power, power, miracle-working power In the precious blood of the Lamb
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